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I am concerned by the fact that there appears to have been no Basement Impact Assessment carried out for
this application, as my understanding is that this would be necessary to justify ( the additional works required,
to lower the existing basement floor level.

My view is that, for a minimal drop in floor level, the suggested further excavation is not justifiable and would
cause considerably more disruption and damage to the existing structure. With this in mind | strongly oppose
this part of the application and would like to hear from you directly on this matter.
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